
Consultation with the masses is
not a new practice in Cuba
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Havana, January 31 (RHC)-- As reported at the last meeting of the Council of Ministers, several political
processes will be developed in the coming months to accompany the implementation of the Government's
Projections with the aim of correcting distortions and boosting the economy.

It has been designed to be a rigorous, creative process that goes to the essence of the urgencies we
have, said the member of the Political Bureau and Secretary of Organization of the Central Committee of
the Communist Party of Cuba, Roberto Morales Ojeda.

"We will analyze and debate in the grassroots organizations of the Party and the Union of Young
Communists, as well as in the structures of the Government, the speeches of Army General Raúl Castro
Ruz and the First Secretary of the Central Committee of the Party and President of the Republic, Miguel
Díaz-Canel Bermúdez, on the 65th anniversary of the triumph of the Revolution," he said.

Morales Ojeda, stressed yesterday, in x, that the Party will also promote the discussion of the document
Basic Concepts for the correction of deviations and negative tendencies in Cuban society. "This is a
practice that is not new in our country. It has deep historical antecedents and the encouragement of



Fidel", he specified.
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